
Email Address : mvmccc1@gmail.com
Fellow Club member,

Welcome to our 10th newsletter. 

Upcoming Club Events

Friday Dec 10  th         Vienna Woods Hotel     8.30pm  

Motoring Historian and Irish Times motoring correspondent, Bob Montgomery, will be giving a talk on early motoring in 
Ireland. All are welcome, Free entry and open to non members.

Copies of his various publications will be available (ideal Christmas pressies)

If you plan to attend, send an email to Club or advise Joe Dwyer (086  8588168 ) as we need to notify the Hotel of likely 
numbers.

New Years Day
This year, the start venue is on the left of the entrance to Douglas Court Shopping Centre. We will congregate from 10.30am 
and proceed to Roberts Cove Inn where soup and sandwiches will be served, followed by the usual collection for Marymount 
Hospice.

Club Subs 
Our Membership Secretary has asked me to remind those of you, who have not yet paid your sub for 2010 that your 
membership will lapse on 31 Dec next.

 He is also available to take 2011 Subs. Renewal sub, €20, can be given to Morgan O’Regan or can be posted to him at 
Gleann na Gealt, Ballyfouloo, Monkstown, Co, Cork.

Adhesive Club logos are available and will be issued with 2011 Membership renewals.

Information
Club Website:  www.munstervintage.com

National Rally Website:  www.irishnationalrally.com

Both of these well worth visiting as they are regularly updated

 Any comments or suggestions etc can be emailed to the webmaster.
 We, again, thank Club member, Ted Creedon, for setting up the sites and acting as Webmaster.

Club email addresses
mvmccc1@gmail.com  

  
irish.national.rally@gmail.com         (Only use this address for “National” communications)

Members email addresses
We are updating our list and would ask any member who has amended or set up a new email address to send us your 
details.

Email  webmaster@munstervintage.com  with your name in the subject field and we will update accordingly.

Cheers 
Chris O'Mahony

Munster  Vintage Motor  Cycle  and Car Club 
Ltd
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